

# STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

# **Property Tax and Utility Deferrals – Hotel Partners**

### **Recommendation of the Committee**

That Option 1: Maintain the Status Quo, as outlined in the report of the Chief Financial Officer dated March 8, 2021, be approved.

### **History**

At the March 8, 2021 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, a report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services dated March 8, 2021 was considered.

You Committee received a presentation from Stephanie Clovechok, Chief Executive Officer, Tourism Saskatoon.

#### Attachment

March 8, 2021 report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services March 8, 2021 email from Stephanie Clovechok, Chief Executive Officer, Tourism Saskatoon.